
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

12.12.24 & 13.12.24 – Reception 

Nativity (Tickets and timings 

nearer the time) 

16th, 17th & 18th December – 

Carol Concerts (check emails 

for info) 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

Instagram Page 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2024 

GATES 

A big thank you for all your support with the gate access! We 

will continue to update you. We apologise for any 

inconvenience. 

 

CAROL CONCERTS TIMINGS 

Please check your emails for information on our Christmas 

Carol concerts.  

 

RAFFLES 

Thank you so much to those already donated. The last day for 

donations will be Wednesday 11th December so that we can 

make the hampers. 

Please check our socials for information on our raffles, details 

have also been sent via email.  

If you are a local business and you feel you could help in any 

way, please get in touch with us! As a thank you, your 

generosity will be posted on our social media! 

 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

We had amazing news this week!  Pupils from Stanley won the 

Black History Month Competition in both age groups.  MJ and 

Simon from the Blackpool Football Club Community Trust 

came to school to present Eve and Grace with their prizes - 

an official Blackpool FC shirt.  We are very proud of the girls 

who wrote fantastic articles. 

 

Please continue reading... 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
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https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
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https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.instagram.com/stanleyprimarybpl?igsh=MXVia29uMm9pbm85Mw%3D%3D&utm_source=qr


 

 
 

REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

FOOTBALL 

Congratulations to our football team this week, who have 

won the Blackpool mixed cup. We played Thames Primary 

Academy in the semi-final and won 16-2. We then went on 

to the final against St Nicholas Church of England Primary 

School and won 6-3.  We now represent Blackpool in 

Lancashire's school final.  We are very proud of the team. 

 

Y2 SEWING WORKSHOP 

We were so pleased to welcome so many parents and 

family members into school this week to support our Y2 

Sewing Christmas Workshop.  The children loved having 

visitors and the staff particularly appreciated having the 

support - especially with threading!!  Thanks to all that 

attended. 

Y5 LOWRY DANCE WORKSHOP 

Our Year 5 pupils took part in a dance workshop facilitated 

by the Lowry.  The staff from the Lowry commented on how 

fabulous their interpretive dance skills are and as always, 

their friendliness and wonderful manners.  Well done year 5. 

PENNY FARM 

Our school choir performed at Penny Farm on Sunday.  We 

have received a lovely thank you from them.  They have 

praised the children's singing and their conduct and 

behaviour.  They passed their thanks to all our families for 

their support and the staff who gave up time to go and 

allow the choir to perform. 



 

SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 

We have expanded our social media onto Instagram. Please follow us - 

@stanleyprimarybpl 

Please also continue to like our Facebook Page if you haven’t already! 

We also want to hear from YOU! Ultimately, you’re the ones viewing our posts so we 

want to make it fun. We want your ideas on content – maybe it’s a ‘Day in the life of a 

Year 2’ or maybe it’s a preview into what our lunchtimes are like – we want ALL the 

ideas! 

Email us with your thoughts…. 

 

PMHW DROP INS 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child 


